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Greg Dwight

From: spo
Sent: Thursday, July 07, 2011 9:28 AM
To: spo
Subject: SPO ALERT - WSCA Software Value Added Reseller Meeting and Q&A

SPO Alert 
 
Date:    July 7, 2011 
 
To:       State Agency Chief Procurement Officers and Cooperative Members 
 
From:   State Procurement Office 
 
Re:       WSCA Software Value Added Reseller Meeting and Q&A 
 
 
The State Procurement Office (SPO) will be hosting two (2) meeting opportunities to discuss the recently awarded WSCA 
Software Value Added Reseller Contract.  The dates and times are as follows: 
 
                        Monday, July 18, 2011                                                              Friday, July 22, 2011                              
                        8:30 a.m. to 12:00 Noon                                                            8:30 a.m. to 12:00 Noon 
                        100 N. 15th Avenue                                                                   100 N. 15th Avenue 
                        Conference Room 300 - 3rd Floor                                              Conference Room 300 - 3rd Floor 
                        Phoenix, AZ 85007                                                                    Phoenix, AZ  85007 
 
 
Any questions regarding this notice should be sent to Terri Johnson, 602-542-9125 or terri.johnson@azdoa.gov. 
 
‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐ 
SPO ALERTS are available 
online at http://spo.az.gov 


